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Research Policy

The institute, in line with its philosophy and objectives, tries to raise awareness of societal
matters. Subsequently, it obtains financial resources from diverse charity organizations,
NGOs and Institutions. At St. Paul Institute of Professional Studies, the management is
dedicated towards putting into place a research and innovation friendly atmosphere.
Consequently, some part of these funds could be made available to teachers in different
departments by application for conducting research in their areas of expertise thereby
benefiting all society members as well as bringing positive changes in the society as a
whole.

The Research Fund Allocation Policy dated 25/07/2022 shall be applicable for Academic
Year 2023-24 as well.

Further, more focus will be given on publishing ISBN books, Conference Proceedings,
Book Chapters and PhD thesis into book form.

The papers received in the conferences conducted by the departments will be published
with ISBN.

Faculty will be awarded with an amount of Rs. 3,000 if their paper will be indexed in

SCOPUS, Web of Science or ABDC Journal.

This Policy will be applicable henceforth from the academic year 2023-24,
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